
Name: Kitty Deng                                       Class: 5D

Dear Rachel,

How are you? During the Christmas holidays, I went to Japan with my mum and 
dad. This was the first time I went there. I felt excited. On the first day, we went to a 
famous and popular Japanese restaurant. The food smelt nice and it was tasty.

On the second day, we went to the theme park – Hello Kitty Land. We could see 
many cartoon characters. We took photos with the cartoon characters. Then, we 
watched a fashion show. There were a lot of people. We saw the cartoon characters 
singing, dancing and doing magic. The show was very spectacular and fantastic.

On the last day of the trip, we went to Ueno Zoo. We saw the giant pandas. 
They were very cute and lovely. Some giant pandas ate bamboo leaves and played 
with each other. The deer had long horns and big noses. The monkeys climbed up the
trees and swung in the trees. My family and I took photos of animals. In the 
afternoon, I fed the food to animals. It was interesting.

I liked going to the zoo because the animals were very cute. I liked eating 
Japanese food because it was the first time I ate sashimi. I liked meeting my favourite
cartoon characters too. I think feeding the animals was unforgettable experience. I 
enjoyed the trip very much because it was the first time I went to the theme park – 
Hello Kitty Land.

Love, 
Wendy


